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Comments: As residents of Teton Valley, Idaho, My husband and I extremely concerned with the proposed

changes for the Targhee expansion. Specifically: 

 

1) Impact to wildlife.

2) Night light pollution for the residences and visitors of the valley.

3) Air pollution for increased traffic/visitors.

4) Lack of infrastructure, including roads and traffic lights, especially when traffic is already an issue in the valley,

especially for commuters.

5) Lack in addressing employee housing and the impact on those who need affordable housing in the valley.

6) More stress on our resources. 

7) Danger with one road in and out, especially in the summer with risk of forest fires. 

 

In general, we've heard from many local residences about the mismanagement of existing operations. It is hard

to imagine how Targhee leadership will manage such a large expansion project. 

 

We hope all of these issues (and others raised) are thoroughly researched, reviewed and considered before a

decision is made. Thank you. 

 

 


